
We have revised the paper according to the comments of peer reviewers and 

science-editor. At the same time, we revised the paper according to suggestions of 

Professor Qinhuang who is the assistant professor of Brown University School of 

Medicine and the director of the West Roxbury VA Medical Center. We believe that the 

language of the manuscript has reached Grade B. 
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